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January 4, 2021 
 
 
Greetings Paris Central Families, 
 
This is Principal Latha Reuben with some important information for our families who 
intend on switching to a different learning model. This is the final opportunity for families to 
make a switch between learning models for their child. 
 
To prepare for students who are selecting a different learning model than the one they’re 
currently in, it’s necessary for parents to declare their intention. The deadline for elementary 
students to notify Grand Erie if you’re changing from online to in-class or vice versa 
is January 13, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. To make a change, you must notify us by this date or your 
child will remain in their current learning model for the remainder of the school year.   
 

     To change learning models, follow this link https://januarydeclaration.granderie.ca/ 

to complete a declaration for each child in your family where a switch in learning models is 
requested. Once the declaration is completed, you will receive a notice of confirmation.  
Please maintain this information.   If you are unable to follow the link or do not receive a 
notice of confirmation please contact the school office only if you wish to change learning 
modes. 
 
Families of students in self-contained classes wishing to switch learning models should NOT 
complete this declaration but should contact their school principal directly.   
If there is no communication from you, your child will remain in their current learning 
model. 
 
For parents who have indicated a change, your child is scheduled to begin their new 
learning model on February 16, 2021.    
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Latha Reuben 
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